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The Lamberton EDA met in regular session in the city council room on March 12, 2018 with Rich Arkell, Chad Stavnes, Lydell Sik and Craig Wetter present.  Also in attendance were Brett Bartholomaus, Madonna Peterson and Debbie Goblirsch.  

Chair Arkell called the meeting to order.  The February minutes were approved as amended on a motion by Sik, second by Wetter and carried.  The amendment was as follows:  The loan to EBGully, LLC was to be for $2000 with $1400 paid back upon receipt to cover 3 months water (approx. $900) and EDA payments (approx. $500) which left $600 to the borrower.  A promissory note was issued with this transaction.

There were residents present inquiring about the availability garden lots 4-5 acres in size.  At this time, there are none known.  The board encouraged the interested parties to ask land owners near the city limits if they had an interest in renting spots for garden plots. 

The treasurer’s report was not updated due to the lack of a quorum. (Stavnes had left for a previous engagement and Bartholomaus was not officially recognized since Stevenson has not submitted a written resignation at this time).

Debbie Goblirsch commented on updates to the website and spreadsheets for loans.

The meeting was adjourned by Chair Arkell.


Craig Wetter
EDA secretary
